Announcing our First 
Instrumental Music Concert 
of the Year!!
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DATE: 
Thursday January 30th, 2020   
TIME: 
School assembly   Time TBA
Evening Concert   7:00 p.m. 

WHERE:
Flora Singer All Purpose Room
WHO: 
All Instrumental Music students MUST attend!
Dress Code 
BOYS:
Black Pants, Dark Socks and Dark Shoes, White Shirt (short or long sleeve)
GIRLS:
Black Pants or Skirt, Black Shoes, White Shirt (short or long sleeve)
 Please come as close as you can to the dress code.  

Black or White dresses are acceptable for girls. 
More information about the Instrumental Music program can be found at www.MrsKanowith.com 

